
Mount Cross Preschool Board Meeting -  Tuesday, October 1, 2019 
 

Board Members Present:  

Wendy McClary 

Tanya Carter 

Dennis Hutchison 

Rachel Porter 

Cathy Channels (Director Present) 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:08pm. 
  
September 2019 meeting minutes were approved by a motion made by Tanya and seconded by 
Wendy. 
  
Devotion given by Cathy.  
  
Director’s Report was given by Cathy:  
  
Chapel time is going very well and family movie night was enjoyable for the families that 
attended!. They watched “A Bug’s Life” and even had their own butterfly release event.  
 
Cathy included a message about the preschool in the Church newsletter for the congregation to 
know what is going on.  The preschool received a $1,500 endowment from the Church.  
 
Upcoming Events discussed:  

-Fire drills will occur on October 10th and 11th this month.   
-Spirit Days will be held on October 22nd and 23rd  
-Applebee’s FUNdraiser breakfast will be held on Saturday, October 26th at 8-11am 
-Open House will be held on Thursday, October 24th  

 
Cathy discussed future marketing endeavors and will follow-up with Leah to discuss. We will 
review the marketing plan at the upcoming meeting.  
  
Treasurer’s Report was given by Tanya:  
  
Budget continues to look good for the year and in the green for the month with $10,337.11 of 
net income. 
  
Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm with next meeting to be held on Tuesday, November 5th at 
6pm. 
 


